
 

 

 

 

 

    

                                                                           BY EMAIL 

 

Developer’s Notice as required under the Town and Country Planning (General Permitted 

Development) (England) Order 2016 (Amendment)(No.2) Order 2016 

 

Proposed Development at:  1 ST GILES HIGH STREET, LONDON, WC2H 8AG  

 

NGR E: 529969 N: 181329    Ref:  CTIL_242201_20_TF_81554_VF_15320 

 
I give notice that Clarke Telecom, Unit 4, Madison Place, Northampton Road, Manchester, M40 

5AG on behalf of Cornerstone and Vodafone will be applying to Chief Planning Officer, 
Planning - Development Control, Camden Council, Camden Town Hall, Judd Street, London, 

WC1H 8ND under Part 16 of Schedule 2 of the Town and Country Planning (General Permitted 
Development) (England) Order 2015 (as amended) for its determination as to whether the prior 

approval of the authority will be required as to the siting and appearance of: 

The proposed installation of 10 no. antennas (top height of masts 52.10m AGL), 2 no. transmission 

dishes, equipment cabinets and ancillary development thereto.  

The application and accompanying plans may be available for public inspection at the offices 
of the above Authority at Camden Town Hall, Judd Street, London, WC1H 8ND during usual 

office hours. 

Any individual and organisation wishing to make representations about the siting and 

appearance of the proposed development may do so in writing to the Local Planning Authority 
at the address above (please quote site address given above). Any representations must be 
received by the Local Planning Authority no later than 16.04.2020. 

 
 

 
Name: Dianne Perry 

Signed: 

 
 for and on behalf of Cornerstone, 

Telefoncia UK Ltd  and Vodafone Ltd 

 

Date: 02.04.2020 
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